
In honor of International Microorganism Day celebrated on September 17, 2023, the Department of

Microbiology has come up with an initiative to disseminate information and create awareness about

prevalent diseases during this season through "Microbe Minutiae" a fortnightly bulletin that will be

prominently displayed in all the blocks on a regular basis.


